
Superintendent Search Sub-Committee 
Portsmouth, New Hampshire 

 
 

Notice of Public Meeting 
 

Saturday, October 18, 2008 
Portsmouth High School 

9:00 a.m. 
 

The Portsmouth Superintendent Search Sub-Committee will hold a public 
meeting at the Portsmouth High School principal conference room on Saturday, 
October 18, 2008.  The meeting will begin at approximately 9:00 a.m.  
This Committee has been formed to assist the New Hampshire School Board 
Association and Dr. Paul DeMinico in creating a leadership profile that will be 
used in the search for the new superintendent. The committee will also be 
discussing community members that they will recommend to serve on the 
Superintendent Search Committee to the School Board. 
 

 

 


